





Cir.1/15.2.17/Shivratri

Dear Parents

This is to inform that the holiday for **Maha Shivratri** will be on **February 24, 2017** instead of **February 25, 2017** as mentioned in the school diary. Accordingly, the **examination scheduled** for 24th February will be held on 25th February for classes I to XI. However, 25th February 2017 will be a holiday for Nursery, KG-I and KG-II students. Kindly be informed about the same.

Note: Henceforth all the circulars will be put up on the school's website. You can go to the home page of the website, click on the icon **CIRCULARS** and check the latest circulars.

Principal I/C